
Sunday, January 12, 2020 
Baptism of the Lord 

 
 

  9:00 am  Contemporary Worship Service 

10:00 am  Fellowship Time 

10:15 am  Sunday School (all ages) 

2/8-session Sunday School series, RH-4 
“Starting Point” led by Pastor Tommy  

10:15 am  Faithful Families, Fellow. Hall 

11:15 am  Traditional Worship Service 

2
30

-4
30

 pm  Packing Party 
 

Nursery for children 0-3 years is 
available during all worship services 
and Sunday school classes. 

 

Monday, January 13 

10:00 am  Food Pantry 

  7:00 pm  Staff-Parish Relations Comm. 
 

Tuesday, January 14 

  9:30 am  Staff Meeting 

12 noon  Holy Communion, Chapel 

  7:00 pm  Evergreen (AA) Group, ER  
 

Wednesday, January 15 

  7:00 pm  Chancel Choir practice 

  8:00 pm  Praise Band practice 
 

Tuesday, January 21 

11:30 am  Senior Adult Fellowship Lunch 
      at Table on the Green 
 

Wednesday, January 22 

11:30 am  Pastor(s) at Penick Village 
 

Sunday, January 26 

10:15 am  Parent Meeting, Fellowship Hall 
     w/Todd & Erin 
 

 

 

 

Jan/Feb 2020 Committee Meetings 

Staff-Parish (Mon, Jan 13 @ 7pm) 

Outreach Comm. (Tues, Jan 14 @ 4
30 

pm) 

Finance Comm. (Mon, Jan 20 @ 7pm) 

Church Council (Mon, Jan 27 @ 7pm) 

Trustee Committee (Mon,  Feb 3 @ 7pm) 

 

The Helping Hands 
 Ministry will  

continue in 2020 
 with a name  

change to  

Caring Hearts  

Ministry.   
 

Please look for             
inserts to sign up for 

this ministry in      
January.   

Thank you for caring  

— Lynda Newsome 

S o u t h e r n   P i n e s   U n i t e d   M e t h o d i s t   C h u r c h  

The Susanna Wesley Circle of the Southern Pines 
United Methodist Church will meet on Martin     
Luther King Jr. Day, Monday, January 20, 2020 at 
7:00 PM. 

Devotion shared by Sally Thomas 

Program by Mary Ellen Bender 

"Inspiration and Motivation From Reading" 

"Our Summer Book Distribution For Kids" 
 

Please RSVP to one of our hostesses 

Molly Wilson  (910-695-5586) 

mollywilson@nc.rr.com  
 

  Elaine Questell  (910-692-1867) 

       elainequestell@gmail.com  
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STOCK DONATIONS 

We are grateful for all contributions to 

SPUMC and its missions. If you care to 

make a stock donation to the church, we 

ask that you call Audra  Webb Lubawski 

(919-246-0838) or her financial assistant, 

Chandler Jiang (910-246-0835) at First 

Bank Wealth Management. Either will  

assist you with the stock transfer. The 

stock will then be sold immediately, and 

the funds will be deposited into our 

SPUMC account with First Bank. You will 

receive a donation letter from the church 

within the next two weeks documenting 

the transaction.  

All stock transfers will go toward the            

Operating Fund of the church unless the 

church is otherwise notified in writing.    

Jean@bradshawcapitalmgt.com 

 

 

2020 Operating Budget       $ 756,443 

Analysis of Offering for January 5, 2020 

Operating  ………………….$15,191.00 

Pastor’s Discretionary………….….455.00 

Church Preservation ……………...486.00 

Undesignated Memorials………...…50.00 

Blessing Bags………………………......140.00 

Youth Funds ………………............120.00 

Zoe Ministry ………………………100.00 

Total……...…………..…........ $ 16,542.00 
 

Contributions Required Weekly……….. $14,547 

Operating Contributions Received YTD.$16,691 

Church Preservation Received YTD       $    486 

 
************************** 

 
Year-End Operating Expenditures: $734,541 
 

Year-End Operating Revenue: 741,306 
 
 

Thank you for making this a great year financially. 
 

Worship Attendance Sunday, 12/29/19 

9:00 & 11:15 am  Worship :  276 

10:15 am  Sunday School:  111 

Holy Communion:  5 

To our online donors: 

As we begin this new year, it is 
time to review your scheduled 
donations for 2020. Please 
check: 

- the amount of your planned 
donation. Is this correct for 
2020? 

- your stop date. Some of our 
donors scheduled their contri-
butions with a December 2019 
stop date. If you would like to 
continue with online giving in 
2020, this will need to be         
adjusted. 

Thank you for your support of 
Southern Pines United Method-
ist Church and its  missions. 
Contact: 
Jean@bradshawcapitalmgt.com 
with questions. 

Ministerial Staff 
Rev. Tommy Sweeley, Sr. Pastor 

 tlsweeley@nccumc.org 

Pastor Sandy Min Jae Kim, Assoc. Pastor 

  mkim@nccumc.org 

Erin Shore, Children’s Minister 

  messhore@gmail.com 

Todd Handell, Youth Pastor 

  southernpinesumcyouth@gmail.com 

David Smith, Director of Choirs 

  dsmith4430@gmail.com 

Alan Daubenspeck, Dir. Instrumental Music 
 daubenspeck.alan@gmail.com 

Laura Francis, Social Media 
 sopinesumc@gmail.com 

Church Office 
(p) 910-692-3518 
(f) 910-692-5875 

spumc@nc.rr.com 

 

 

For information regarding the  

2020 SPUMC Finance Campaign  

please email Jim McCaskill:   

jmccaskill@carolina.rr.com 
Boxed sets of offering envelopes are 
available for pick up in the Narthex each 
Sunday. Please ask an usher or greeter 
for assistance if needed. Pledge cards 
and envelopes are also available in the 
church office during the week. 
 

 

 Giving Made Easy 

 Electronic gifts are fast             
 and secure. Give anytime,  
 any where to your favorite  
 funds.  

 Schedule donations or set up 
 an account and make dona-     
 tions whenever you'd like   
 throughout the year.  

 Go to the SPUMC website    
 southernpinesumc.org   
 and click the online giving     
 button at the bottom of the  
 page to get started. If you  
 have any questions please 
contact, Jean Bradshaw at: 

jean@bradshawcapitalmgt.com 

"Please join us on Sunday, January 26th, at 
10:15 am in the Fellowship Hall for a special 
parent meeting for ALL parents of children 
and youth. During this time, we will be          
discussing our Sunday School Ministries. We 
are implementing a new curriculum that we are 
excited about and hope that you will come to 
hear all about it. If you have any questions, 
please contact either Todd or Erin." 

 

CAMP VBS 2020 registration is OPEN!  Don't miss our            
SUPER EARLY BIRD SPECIAL of just $85 from now through 
February 16th. Make plans for your children to join us June 
22nd through 25th from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm as we go on                 
a Journey to See Jesus!  Children who have completed                

kindergarten through completion of 5th grade may register.   

Forms are available in the narthex and in the children's                
ministry area on the first floor. Scholarships are available 

upon request. Contact Erin Shore at messhore@gmail.com 
for more information. 

 

The Senior Adult Fellowship Luncheon will be 
held at 11:30 on January 21st at Table on  
the Green, Midland Rd., Southern Pines.  
The program will be presented by Lt.Col (R) 
Jenny Rose. 

Menu choices are Cashew Chicken with fried 
or steamed rice, with salad and a Spring roll 
or Cheeseburger and French Fries. Cost of 
lunch is $10.00 plus tip and includes choice 
of beverage. 

Please contact Lin Heimrick (910-315-4090) 
by Sunday, Jan. 19th if you plan to attend. 

Lin Heimrick 
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